BUCKINGHAM PALACE

The Queen thanks you, very much, for your cards and for your kind

message.

Although it is not possible for Her Majesty to reply to you personally,
due to the large number of letters she receives every day, The Queen was
pleased to hear from you and Her Majesty greatly appreciates your

thoughtfulness in writing as you did.
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